
 

 NEWSFLASH 
April 14, 2025 

 
 

  
 

Trustees authorized the purchase of 2 new buses with funds coming 

from the bus reserve. 

 
Other hi-lites from the meeting included: 

 Grade 2 Teacher Karen Fehr, from Minnewasta School presented “We 

Thinkers” to Trustees. 

 Chair Darcy Wolfe provided an update on the Superintendent hiring 

process. 

 Superintendent Ross shared the second draft of next year's calendar.  

Feedback is being gathered on the current draft. 

 Secretary-Treasurer Sarto presented the YTD Financial Report to the 

Board. 

 The Board gave 2nd as well as the 3rd and final reading to By-Law 20-25. 

 Trustees approved the 2025-26 Wage and Benefit Summaries for 

Support Staff. 

 Superintendent Ross shared information from Education and Early 

Childhood Learning: 

o Religious Exercises and Instruction in Public Schools 

o Proclamation of the Early Childhood Educator Week 

o Funding Letter from the Minister of EECL 

o Media Release on Universal Early Reading Screening 

o Proclamation of Education Week 

 

The next regular WSD Board meeting is April 28th @ 7:30 pm.  
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